
 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:   
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 
RECENTLY  DECEASED:   
 
Michael Murphy, Angela Bracken, 
 James Williams. 
 
MONTH’S MIND: 
 
 
ANNIVERSARIES: 
 
Kathleen Higgins, Seamus and Mona Moran, 

Frances and Bertie Scanlon, Matei Toader, 

Eamon O’Reilly, Michael Carrigan, Patrick and Nora Fitzsimons,  

Betty Farrell, Mary Weldon, Gerry Doran, Helen Gibson. 

PLEASE SEE CHURCH NOTICE BOARD ON THE FOLLOWING 

The Irish Catholic Bishops’ Conference—vacancy for a Research Co-
ordinator:   

 World Meeting of Families—Vacancies for Exhibition Sales Coordi-

nator, Event Services and Logistics Coordinator  

The World Meeting of Families 2018—Volunteer Application Process  

Live Website — Please note that we  have a webcam in operation in 
the Church.  Log on to our website: www.marinoparish.ie where it 
will be possible to view Masses/Weddings and Funerals taking place 
in the Church. 

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time - 14th January ‘18 

Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday to 

Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 11.00 

a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 p.m. 

- 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

1st  & 3rd Saturday of each month 

- 12.00 noon  

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not 

taking home) to back of Church—Thank you. 

 

Sunday thought  

 

Every stranger who knocks at our door 

is an opportunity for an encounter 

with Jesus Christ, who identifies with 

the welcomed and rejected strangers 

of every age  

(Matthew 25:35-43).  

 

 

 

 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:    Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                Tel/Fax. 8332772  

E-mail:  info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:   @marinoparish 

Hymns:                                                                                       
Entrance :           Page  No:   20            Hymn  No:  50                                                                                     
Recessional :      Page  No:   22           Hymn No:   57                                          
(Please do not remove Hymn Booklet from Church) 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


The Scripture Prayer Group 
meets every Thurs at 11.00am in 
the Annadale Room.   Come and 
pray with the Gospel of the fol-
lowing Sunday. All welcome! 

 
Eucharist Adoration in the Orato-
ry of the Rosminian Fathers, 
Clonturk House continues each 
Sunday night  (except Bank Holi-
day Weekends) from 7.00 p.m. to 
8.00 p.m. 

 

The Society  of St. Vincent de 
Paul will hold their usual monthly 
Church gate collection this week-
end 13/14th January. They would  
also like to thank the people of 
Marino for their generosity and 
Happy new Year to all. 

 
The Irish Guide Dogs Association 
will hold their Annual Church 
Gate Collection next week-end 
20th/21st January 2018 
 
 
Christmas Dues— Offerings of 
Christmas dues are being grate-
fully received—the parish team 
thank you most sincerely  
for your continued support. 
 

Save the date—Pilgrimage to 
Knock will take place on Sunday 
May 20th  2018.  Contact: Cathe-
rine on 085-7602223 or Lorraine 
on 086-3900073. 

 

A scripture based contemplative 
prayer group meets in the Orato-
ry, Clonturk House, Church Ave-
nue every Tuesday evening for 1 
hour, beginning at 8.00 pm.  If 
interested, please contact Fr Paul 
Churchill on 0872224861. 

 

Marino Parish Knitting Group – 
The Knitting group  will resume 
again on Saturday morning 20th 
January 2018 The ‘Knitwits’ knit 
and crotchet for charity. New 
members always welcome!  They 
meet twice a month on the first 
and third Saturdays in the An-
nadale  room from 10.30 a.m. to 
12.00 noon approx. Cup of tea 
and lively conversation provided! 
You don’t need to be a knitting 
genius—you could help stuff toys 
etc.— come along for the chat.  

 

Whitehall College  - Open Day - 
Thur 25th Jan  from 2.00-6.00 pm 
www.whitehallcollege.com 

___________________________________________________________________

Parish Lotto: 

There was ONE 
WINNER of the 
Parish Lotto this 
week. The winning numbers 
were:   2,5.6 & 7. Congratulations 
to the winner. The jackpot now 
stands at €1,00.00. 

 
Church Repository/Shop: The 
Church Repository/Shop is open 
every Tuesday and Thursday 
morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass 
and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sun-
days. We have a good supply of 
sacramental mementos for boys 
and girls  for all special occasions. 
Signed Mass Cards are also avail-
able  from the Parish shop as well 
as the Sacristy.                                     

 

Senior Citizens Coffee Morning, 
25th January at 10.40 a.m. in  Ard 
Scoil Rís, Secondary  School, 
Griffith Avenue. A warm welcome 
awaits with refreshments, enter-
tainment, classroom visit etc. 
Please join us.       

Parish Newsletter—the latest 
date for material for inclusion in 
the Parish Newsletter is 19th Jan-
uary 2018 

School Enrolments September 
2018 -  

From 15th to 17th January 2018 
between 10am - 12 noon enrol-
ments for Marino Parish AND sib-
lings from other parishes will take 
place. Enrolments for other par-
ishes—From 22nd to 24th Janu-
ary 2018 between 10am - 12 
noon enrolments for other par-
ishes will take place. The 24th of 
January 2018 is the closing date 
for enrolments and NO applica-
tions will be taken after this 
date.      
                                        
 
Dublin Airport Singers—If you 
would like to join a long estab-
lished, high achieving, friendly 
SATB choir and experience the 
world class coaching and musical 
direction provided by our out-
standing MD team, Professor Paul 
Deegan, former Head of Vocal 
Studies at the Royal Irish Acade-
my of Music and our acclaimed 
Assistant MD, Celine Kelly, come 
along to our introductory evening 
for new members at 7.30 on 
Tuesday, 16th January 2018. We 
are looking for more men to join. 
Bring a friend! 

http://www.whitehallcollege.com/

